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Madam Vice President,

We welcome the Delegation of Chile.

Suriname extends its warm congratulations to Chile with the submission of its national report and acknowledges the progress it made in the implementation of the recommendations from the third cycle. 

In particular, we would like to commend the Government of Chile for the measures adopted to close the digital divide gap and to ensure that new technologies respect human rights, including the right to privacy and non-discrimination. 

We furthermore applaud the adoption of the National Artificial Intelligence Policy in 2021, a circular on the use of artificial intelligence in the public service in 2024 as well as the adoption of respectively the National Children’s Policy 2015-2025 and the National Action Plan for Children 2018-2025.

Suriname extends its wishes to Chile for a successful review and all success in its efforts for implementing the accepted recommendations of this cycle.

I thank you. 
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